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BPA-Free Policy Statement 

At Nanoplas, we are committed to providing safe and high-quality products to our customers. 
We recognize the potential health risks associated with Bisphenol A (BPA), and we prioritize 
the well-being of our consumers. 
 
Based on information received from our suppliers, our products are not manufactured to 
contain or have intentionally added BPA. Our suppliers do not analyze for the substance as it is 
not expected to be present. 
 
Please note, Nanoplas does not conduct separate testing on the products and relies on 
compliance information received from our suppliers. 

Our commitment to BPA-free products extends across all categories, including aerosols, grease 
and coatings.    
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